


Climate-related financial disclosure 

• recommend that an appropriate licencing regime for assurance practitioners be established

Assurance over climate-related disclosures is critical to ensure users can rely on the reported

information for decision making.

• encourage the Government to establish an adequately resourced standalone Australian

Sustainability Standards Board to oversee the development and publication of sustainability

standards.

If you have any questions about our submission, please contact Karen McWilliams (CA ANZ) at 

karen.mcwilliams@charteredaccountantsanz.com or Patrick Viljoen (CPA Australia) at 

patrick.viljoen@cpaaustralia.com.au. 

Sincerely, 

Simon Grant FCA 

Group Executive - Advocacy and International 

Chartered Accountants Australia and New 

Zealand 

 
Dr Gary Pflugrath FCPA 

Executive General Manager, Policy and Advocacy 
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